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Six-Month Extension to the Term Contract for Citywide Temporary Agency Worker Services for the
Human Resources Department (Citywide)

The extension will allow staff time to compile information and re-solicit this contract, due to
Proposition 206.  The City will also be re-writing the requirements, updating job
descriptions/requirements, and job classifications.

The Human Resources Department and Purchasing recommend extending the contract through
September 30, 2018 with AllStaff Services Inc.; Creative Human Resources Concepts LLC (a Mesa
business); and GCA Services Group; cumulatively not to exceed $2,960,000, based on estimated
usage.
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